
 

Benton School Board 

Public Hearing 

October 4, 2023  

Minutes 

Attendance: Chair Boutin, Dwight Swauger, Gilbert Richardson (Moderator), Laura Richardson 
(Chairman Trust Funds) 

Public: None 

Administration: Laurie Melanson, Katherine Ducharme, Janet Cole 

Public Hearing called to order by Chair Boutin at 5:45 pm. 

     Discussion ensued to funds availability and amount to be approved. Revised 

figures show Benton will receive $3,278.00 this year and the same amount for next 

year. Ms. Melanson explained the funds would go directly into the town operating 

budget and then it would be appropriated as needed. 

     Ms. Ducharme read the Warrant Article as written to the record and provided 

copy to be signed and notarized by the School Board Clerk Stiebitz and posted at 

two locations within the town (Town Hall, 221 Coventry Road, Benton, NH 03785, 

and Coventry Garage, 506 Coventry Road, Benton, NH 03785).  

   

Next school board meeting and Special Town Meeting is set for October 25, 2023 at 

6:00 pm. 

         

Meeting was adjourned 5:51 pm. 
 
Dwight Swauger-Secretary, Benton School Board 


